
My name is Camille Jack and I would love the opportunity to serve as your Part Time Faculty- Student 
Services or Part Time Faculty At Large Senator. I believe that Faculty participation in the governance 
process is not only our duty but is vital to the strength and growth of our college community. In order to 
serve our students to the best of our ability, it’s important for faculty across the campus to be involved 
in institutional planning and the implementation of academic programs. 
 
My time here at Cuyamaca College has afforded me the opportunity to Counsel students in General 
Counseling in conjunction with being the current Umoja Coordinator /Counselor. I’ve been an adjunct at 
the College for 6 years in which I’ve been made it one of my priorities to continuously stay abreast of 
student equity issues by participating in numerous student equity conferences and seminars on and off 
campus. I’m also a Member of the AFT Part Time Committee to ensure that representation of Adjunct 
needs and concerns are heard and addressed. 
 
Thank you very much for your consideration to represent you on Academic Senate for the 2021-22 
Academic year. 
 
Thank you, 
Camille Jack 

 

 


